
  

 
 

 
Laboratories at Shady Grove Medical Center and Washington Adventist Hospital 
    
 

         
Date: October 28, 2015 

LABORATORY ALERT 
Subject: CloTest Discontinued 

 

The Laboratory is informing you of the following test change: 
 
Effective date: November 2, 2015 

 

Test Name: 
 

CloTest 

 

Change: 
 

 

This test will no longer be offered by the Laboratories at Shady Grove 
Medical Center or Washington Adventist Hospital. 
 

Contacts: Rob SanLuis, Laboratory Services Director 
240-826-6095 Office 
240-620-3413 Cell 
 

Nicolas Cacciabeve, M.D. Medical Director 
240-826-6096 SGAH 
301-891-6620 WAH 
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